V)

“And this will be a sign for you: You will find an infant wrapped in
swaddling clothes and lying in a manger.” (Luke 2:12 )

5 Extract from The Jubilee Prayer
& * May the grace of the Jubilee
§/ | »p reawaken in us, Pilgrims of Hope,
NI a yearning for the treasures of heaven.
¢ May that same grace spread

the joy and peace of our Redeemer
throughout the earth.
To you our God, eternally blessed,
be glory and praise for ever.
)\  Pastoral Area AMEN

N2 of Greystones
& Kilquade



No Christmas message would be complete without a word of thanks to all the many
people who make this Pastoral Area what it is. the number of those actively involved in
ministry is just shy of 500 which is but an indication of the level of involvement in this
Pastoral Area. Thank you to all engaged in ministry in our Pastoral Area and to
everyone whose presence and engagement makes this place a vibrant community with
committed people giving generously of their time and energy.
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Ministry, Welcome and
Vincent de Paul Society, Social 3
Ministers of the Word and Holy Comm

Our Pastoral Area is blessed with beautiful music and our gratitude goes to all our
choirs, musicians, and cantors. Thank you to our Technical Ministry Team who ensure
we have the words to pray and sing. Thank you to the stewards, counters and
collectors, those who arrange the flowers so beautifully in our churches and t“ose who
prepare and clean the churches and prepare the linens.

Thank you also to all our Pastoral Coordinators and Sacristans, along with our Altar
Servers. To the team in Kilian House Family Centre, thank you for all of your hard work
and coordination.

Thank you to the Chairpersons and the volunteer Board of Management members of
our six Catholic schools in the Pastoral Area who give of their time and energy to
support Catholic education in this community.

To all those who work quietly behind the scenes throughout the year in the Pastoral
Area, we say a big thank you.

Last but not least, to all of our parishioners for your ongoing support and commitment
to this Pastoral Area Community.

Let us continue to be Pilgrims of Hope on a journey together. Happy Christmas.

Parish Priest




